
 February 2018
Dear Parents,                                                 
 
 
February is our month to discover Community Helpers. Children are fascinated by our community 

helpers and have a lot of fun interacting with all the “props.” We will have a week about doctors. This 
is a good time to remember if you have had any recent shots. If your child had any shots since the 
beginning of PDO, please bring a copy of your updated shot records. Your doctor can fax them with 
Attention PDO on the first page to (405) 321-2087. 

 
This year our fire department will visit on February 7 at 10:00 a.m. The firefighters show us their 

equipment and provide a tour of their truck. The main purpose of their visit is to help our children 
not be afraid of firemen. If the date is not on your regular day, you may drop by with your child 
during the visit. (This is not a party day, if you want your child to stay all day, you will need to pay the 
drop-in fee of $40.)

 
At home remember to talk about safety with your family. Check the smoke alarm (listen to it), 

look at your home from a child’s point of view (on your knees) and see what hazards might be lurking  
(plug covers, electric cords, space heaters, loose rugs, small items, etc.)

 
We have finished the story of Noah and the Ark. We are starting the stories about King David’s life 

as a boy.
 
Our Valentine party will be on February 14 from 10:00 to 11:00 a.m. All children are invited as well 

as any parent who would like to attend. We will have games, a craft, a snack, and a valentine card 
exchange time. Each room will have a sign-up sheet for snacks and drinks. If you have not had a turn 
to bring a snack or drinks, please let the teacher know so you may have the first chance to sign up.

 
We ask when you send your valentines that you sign your child’s name (or let the child), but do 

not individualize the recipient. You will be given the number of children in the class by your teacher. 
Please make at least one extra card, in case of a drop-in.

We will be closed Monday, February 19
 
Fall Pre-Enrollment has begun for all of you already in the program. See your teacher for an 

enrollment packet. 

Summer Enrollment has begun. We will have full 8 weeks as follows: ALL four weeks in June 
Closed the week of July 4  then the next four weeks. The last day is Aug. 3. See your teacher for an 
enrollment  sheet.

 
May God bless you,

 Your PDO family
 
PS: Happy Groundhog Day! Plan to go outside and look for your shadow with your 

child. Ask these questions:  Is there a shadow today? Did it scare you? Or is that just 
silly?  How does it move?  Have fun!

Parent’s Day Out


